
OEA Event Updates Due to COVID-19 

 

OEA Summer Leadership Academy: We are in the process of transforming the in-person 2020 

OEA Summer Leadership Academy into a full online virtual conference.  The event is still 

scheduled for June 22-24, 2020 and registration remains open.  No registration fees will be 

charged.  As we move the OEA Summer Leadership Academy online to a re-imagined virtual 

learning experience, our focus will remain the same. That is, to help OEA members at all levels 

of the association realize and develop skills and talents as leaders of their profession and their 

association while building relationships and organizing for power.  We will still have our 

Keynote speakers and breakout sessions in the following areas: 

·         Local Presidents Training (invitation only) 

·         Organizing 

·         Professional Issues 

·         Student Success and Supports 

·         Leadership Development 

·         Government Relations and Communication Electives 

We hope that you will join us at the re-imagined 2020 OEA Virtual Summer Leadership 

Academy to celebrate our People, Power and Possibilities. We will be sending more details as 

they become available.  

  

OEA Minority Leadership Training Program (MLTP): This event, which was scheduled for June 

12-13, 2020, is postponed and will be rescheduled for a date later this year. This successful 

program is coordinated in partnership with the National Education Association Center for Social 

Justice. We are working closely with NEA to collaboratively reorganize the delivery of this 

program. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 
Demetrice Davis, OEA Education Policy and Practice Consultant, at: davisdem@ohea.org 

 

 


